
October Newsletter – 10/03/23 

Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families, 

  

I wanted to review our schedule for the rest of this week.  Friday, October 6th, is grading day and there is 

no school for students.  October 9th-13th is Fall Break.  Second quarter begins on Monday, October 16th. 

  

We will only have tutoring on Monday and Tuesday this week.  Tutoring will continue during second 

quarter on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 3:15-4:15pm. Please remind your student if they 

attend tutoring, they are to be working on assignments.  Tutoring is not a social hour. Students must be in 

the tutoring classroom starting at 3:15pm.  Late students will not be permitted to stay. 

  

Please email any questions. 

Thank you for all you do to support your student's academic success. 

  

Have a wonderful evening! 

  

  

Patricia Hurley  

  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 

 


